
 

HRA & GBBA Form Strategic Partnership 

The Helderberg Ratepayers Association (HRA) and the Gordon’s Bay Business Association 
(GBBA) are proud to announce a formal step toward greater collaboration and alignment in 
serving our community. 

While remaining independent organizations, we have entered into a mutual accreditation 
agreement and now serve on each other’s boards, reflecting a shared commitment to 
cooperation, transparency, and community development. 

We are also pleased to confirm that both organizations have agreed to an integrated view on 
several key local issues, as outlined in the summary below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

​
 A visual summary of the jointly agreed positions on community development, infrastructure, 
business support, and service delivery. 

This strategic partnership enables: 

●​ Unified communication on shared concerns,​
 

●​ Collaborative community initiatives, and​
 

●​ The potential for future structural alignment, if mutually agreed upon.​
 

Together, we are building a stronger, more inclusive Gordon’s Bay and Helderberg region. 

For more information, please visit: https://helderbergratepayers.co.za 
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